
Letter of Support for National Census 

Accessibility 

Date: [Insert Date] 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title/Organization] 

[Your Address] 

[City, State, Zip Code] 

[Email Address] 

[Phone Number] 

 

[Recipient's Name] 

[Recipient's Title] 

[Organization/Agency Name] 

[Address] 

[City, State, Zip Code] 

 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I am writing to express my strong support for ensuring accessibility in the upcoming national 

census. It is vital that every individual, regardless of ability, has the opportunity to participate 

fully in this critical process. 

Accessibility is not merely a legal requirement; it is a moral imperative that ensures every voice 

is heard. Our diverse communities must be represented accurately in the census to secure 

adequate resources and services. 

I urge your office to prioritize the implementation of inclusive practices and technologies that 

accommodate individuals with disabilities. This includes providing accessible online forms, 

materials in alternative formats, and outreach efforts tailored to diverse groups. 



Thank you for your commitment to making our national census a tool for inclusion and 

representation. I look forward to seeing the proactive steps taken to enhance accessibility for all. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title/Organization] 


